
To: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent, and Board of Trustees

From: Melissa Tarbet, Director of Business Services

Subject: Consider Approval of Various Donations

Date: December 9, 2024

1. $5000 from the Worthy Foundation (Roy Worthy) for laptops for the Big Spring 
HS Architecture Program under Andrea Phinney

   

Recommendation: I recommend accepting the above-mentioned donation(s).


